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Upcoming Events 

 
$5va for Flood Relief 
Friday 23rd April 
 
Next P&C Meeting 
Tuesday 27th April – 7pm  
Pitt Town Sports Club 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
Friday 7th May 
 
Timbertown Pies Fundraiser 
Notes out Week 3 

 We hope you are all enjoying your Easter break. Thank you to everyone who 
attended the last meeting held on 19th March. It was lovely to also see some new 
faces.  

We’d like to say a special thank you to two family businesses that have made a 
contribution recently …… 

 The Trumble family and their business Pozitive for supplying our new 
marquees 

 The Fabis family and their business justbeclaus for their support with the 
Christmas bauble fundraiser. 

Thank you also to everyone who supported the Easter Raffle fundraiser. We raised 
a massive $1 846!  

Our thoughts are with all the families who were affected by the recent devastating 
floods. During this time, we saw the community we love rally together and help 
each other out. The P&C has already contributed to a milk collection drive, and  
have various other fundraisers in the pipeline to help our affected school families 
(including our upcoming $5va for Flood Relief and non-perishable food collection). 

A friendly reminder - to become a Financial Member of the P&C, please fill out a 
form and make a gold coin donation, and this will mean that you will have the 
minutes emailed to you after every meeting. Feel free to send us an email, and we 
can send you a membership form, or pick one up from the school office. 

 

Pitt Town Public School 
Parents and Citizens 
Association 

Email 
pitttownpspc@gmail.com 
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  Overview of Previous Meeting 
Thank you to everyone who attended the meeting held on 19th March. 

Some important things to note are listed below: 

 T-shirts for school representative sport will be ordered and paid for by the 
P&C after a unanimous vote. 

 Vote for Future Fund was unanimous, and therefore will be set up once 
charity status has been restored. 

 A discussion about Strive Tokens took place. Mary confirmed that 2 Strive 
Tokens should be given by each class teacher every day. Replacement for 
Strive Tokens will not be given, so it is very important to keep them in a 
safe place.  

 Parents of Merit Award recipients are not notified unless it is a 
Bronze/Silver/Platinum award. Full names cannot be printed in the 
newsletter for privacy reasons.  

 There are currently no limits to the amount of parents/carers that can 
attend assembly. 

 Student phones and smart watches are currently stored in office during 
school hours, as this is the safest place for them. 

 P&C to order library bags with school emblem to sell to families who want 
to purchase them.  

Traffic Safety Update 
After sending out our survey, 48 responses were received. Thank you to everyone 
who took the time to fill out a survey and have their voice heard. From these 
responses, the most prevalent issues were identified.  

A parent panel has been selected to take charge going forward, and we are just 
awaiting confirmation from these parents to accept the position.   

Social Committee Fundraising News 
Easter Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who donated towards this year’s Easter Prizes.  We were 
able to allocate 4 prizes per class. 

Thank you also to everyone who purchased tickets. We were able to raise 
approximately $1,846.00!! 

Remember, online 
payments can now be 
made to the P&C. 

Account Name: Pitt Town 
P and C 

BSB:  062 622 

Account No.: 0090 0336 

 

Don’t forget to 
return your 

Mother’s Day 
Stall note and 

money!! 
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Winners drawn randomly were: 

Tallara Violet Ella Will Brayden Lily 

Bridie Nataylia Jenna Lucas Briana Archie 

Sienna Adam Jacob Hannah Sonny  Dakota 

Michael Hayley Emma  Summer Callin Charlotte 

Georgia Thomas  Ella Kacey Rhiannon Zahra 

Gracie Chase Kayden Addison Addison Jasmine 

Brody Joshua William Charlotte Alexander Indi 

Indi Jack Koby Jesse  Ellianna Lili 

Braxton Georgia Mackenzie Henry   

What we have been up to in the holidays… 

As you may know, we were at Ingenia Holidays Avina at Vineyard on Thursday 8th, 
Friday 9th & Saturday 10th April. 

We were contacted by Kaycie De Celis from Kombi Keg North West Sydney and 
asked if we would like to participate in a fundraising drive at the park. We instantly 
jumped at the opportunity to be able to raise some more money to go towards 
supporting our school families who have been affected by the recent floods. 

We arrived at the park each day around 2pm to start to set up. We did not really 
know what to expect. Thursday and Saturday nights were a bit quiet, but Friday 
night drew quite a large crowd.  

We would like to thank the following people for their support of this fundraiser: 

 Ingenia Holidays Avina at Vineyard for giving us this opportunity. 

 Kombi Keg North West Sydney for getting us involved. 

 Pitt Town Quality Butchers for the delicious snags and bacon (even  
bringing us more when we were running short). 

 Jessica Rogers from Hamish Rogers Real Estate for her generous donation 
of lollies and chips. 

 Montana & Cooper Wallace for making cupcakes. 

 Lyn Hawley for her cupcakes (Jaxden De Celis’s Grandma) 

 Sahara Pike and kids for coming up every day to support the fundraiser. 
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 Tracie Mitchell and kids for coming on Saturday to support us, and a big 
thank you to Tracie for stepping in and helping when it was really busy.  

 Jimmy Wallace for cooking the BBQ every day. 

As a committee we can’t do this all on our own and want to acknowledge the 
people who worked hard this weekend without being asked.  

Jimmy, Sahara, Montana, Cooper, Dakota, Ellie, Hayley, Tracie, Kate and Emma – 
we appreciate all the help you gave out of your own time – thank you! 

In the end we raised a total of $ 1,803.90 which we were extremely pleased with. 

If we do this again, we would love to see some more Pitt Town PS faces, even just 
to drop down buy a couple of things and show your support. 

Olivia & Angela 

What’s happening in Term 2  

$5va for Flood Relief 

On Friday the 23rd of April (week 1) we will be having a mufti day. Come dressed 
as an Emergency Service person (eg: SES, Fire Fighter, Ambulance, Police) or 
someone you saw play an important role during the recent floods. It might be a 
farmer who moved their animals. It’s up to YOU. 

Kids are asked to bring a $5 note which will be collected by their class teacher.  

There will also be some Lucky Dip bags, Ice Blocks & Glow Sticks that kids can 
purchase on the day for 50c/$1 each. 

We will also be collecting non-perishable items to make hampers for those 
affected families, so please remember to send them in from Week 1. 

Timbertown Pie Fundraiser 

In Week 3, you will receive all the information to be able to order the delicious 
Timbertown Pies. There is plenty of variety of both small pies and family pies. This 
is the perfect time to stock up on some yummy pies for those cold winter nights 
that are coming. Ask your neighbours, friends, family, and let’s see how many we 
can sell. 

Please remember that if you are getting your children to ask people that you 
accompany them if they are going to multiple homes. 

Thank you for your continued support of the P&C Social Committee. If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us… 

Olivia, Angela, Lisa & Casey 

 

Slime Explosion – 
White T-Shirt 

Notes will be sent 
home in Term 2 to 
pre-order your white 
t-shirt for the Slime 
Explosion that will be 
held in Term 4. 

No money is required 
at this stage. 

Remember to order a 
size that will fit in 
Term 4, and that if 
you pre-order you 
must complete the 
purchase in Term 4. 
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Does your family run a business? 
If your family has a business that you would like to include in a directory to go 
out to the school community, please fill out the details below, and email back to 
the P&C at pitttownpspc@gmail.com, or hand in to the school office. 

Business Name: ________________________________________________ 

Name of children at school: 
_______________________________________________________________ 

Website/contact details: ___________________________________________ 

Type of business: _________________________________________________ 
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